
Radnor Day Camp      
Bus drop-off and pick-up 

Radnor Day Camp 2023 - Radnor Elementary School 
UPDATED Drop-off and Pick-up Procedures as of 7/18/23 

NEW INFORMATION: 
Due to the RES outdoor multipurpose court (“red 
top”) resurfacing project, the parent drop-off and pick
-up line will now be in the main office area loop. 
Please follow the signs and call the camp cell if you 
have any questions: 610-955-4179. 
 

 Important Information for Parent  
Drop-off/Pick-up: 

If you are dropping off or picking up your camper(s), please 
do not park in any of the parking lots (unless you are 
dropping off late or picking up early). All parents/guardians 
should drive through the car line and remain in their cars. 
Our staff will greet and direct you upon arrival. 

Bus Loop/Parking Lot 
closed due to RES court 

resurfacing project 


